
Stars of the Week 

Year 1 -  Nathan Powner, for         
always trying his hardest and    
being on task. 
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Year 2 -  Logan Kidd, for giving 
lots of  effort towards his work this 
week, keep it up! 

Year 3 -  Whole class, for being    
little stars on our Stone age day 
and asking lots of  questions. 

Year 4 -  Joshua Fear, for having a 
brilliant attitude towards school 
and learning and always being 
ready. 

Year 5 -  Taylor Kidd, for super 
performance poem and putting in 
a lot of  effort with his group. 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

Year 1 - Oliver Hawksby  
Year 2 -  Finley Tunstall 
Year 3 -   Rosy Parish 

Year 4 -  Alexander Brown 
Year 5 -  Grace Trenholme 
Year 6 -  Emma Newberry 

Reception -  The whole class, for 
settling in so well.  It’s going to be 
a fun and exciting year!  

Class of The Week  Award  
for Attendance -  Year  6 

Golden Broom Award  - Year  2 
This week’s attendance is 98.6% 

Reader of the Week 
Award 

Year 1 -  Charlie Fletcher   
Year 2 -  Thomas Burton 
Year 3 -  Kate Hallimond 
Year 4 -  Eva Ferguson 

Year 5 -  Sebastian Nattress 
Year 6 -  Libby Cook 

 

Staindrop School Council  

New School Council Appointments 
Year 1 - Hal Houghton & Josie Jones-Waldron 

Year 2 - Mathew Killeen & Emma Robson 
Year 3 - Aston Callinor & Bella Errington 

Year 4 - Reilly Milner & Eva Ferguson 
Year 5 - Seth Hughes & Anna Buckle 

Year 6 - Mathew Turnbull & Maisie Clarke 

Staindrop School Council  

‘In the Spotlight’ Award 
KS1—   Annie Bland, for always being a good friend.     
KS2—   Amber Collingwood, for also being such a good      
      friend           
Staff  -  Miss Thompson & Miss Palmer, We are pleased to   
     welcome you to our school. 

 
Key Dates for Your Diary 2017 

  
 Monday 18th September- Friday 22nd September - Year 6 

Residential trip to Ford Castle. 
Tuesday 26th September - Meet the teacher evening. 

Friday 29th September - Macmillan Coffee & Cake            
afternoon 2:00pm. 

Monday 2nd October - Harvest Festival. 
Friday 20th October - Last day of term. 

Year 6 - Kieran Lane, for being 
such a super star, giving 100% in 
everything and getting on really 
well. 

Please come and support our 

Macmillan coffee afternoon 

on Friday 29th September at 

2:00pm.  Plates will be sent 

home next week, if you kindly 

donate any cakes or have any 

tombola prizes they would be 

gratefully received.             

All welcome! 

 
We would all like to congratulate Mrs Blyth on her 

recent wedding and welcome her back 
to school as Mrs Spencer! 


